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Cutoff to Make Nemacolin Reservations in One Week - Friday, August 30   
 
The deadline to make reservations under the VPCMA room block at Nemacolin Woodlands 
Resort for our Annual Meeting is August 30, one week from today. After that we cannot 
guarantee a room at our discounted group rate.  
 
To make reservations, visit www.nemacolin.com. Click BOOK in top right corner. Select your 
dates and enter the group code:  
10H0YZ. 
 
Or you may call 866-344-6957 and reference VPCMA.  
 
Click here to enter the VPCMA registration site to sign up with us to attend.  

 

Games of Skill Facing Lottery Pushback/ 
Legislation Likely in 2020 
 
Earlier this week the General Assembly's money committees met in Richmond.  One of the 
topics of discussion was a reported slowdown in growth in Virginia Lottery revenue.  One 
explanation has been the opening of Colonial Downs' slot machine mini- casinos in 
Richmond, New Kent and Vinton.  The second has been the growth of gaming machines at 
on and off premise ABC locations across the Commonwealth. While the legality of games of 
skill versus games of chance continues to be debated, it appears that at least some 
legislators want to see state oversight and likely a new revenue stream from these machines. 
We will be monitoring the issue closely and provide you with updated information as it 
becomes available. 
 

http://www.vpcma.com/
http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07egfdqvxr7961b8e8&llr=t8speybab


Click here to read an article found yesterday. 

 

Help Wanted 

VPCMA marketer member seeks recommendations for individual or firm (CPA's or 
consultants) with expertise in motor fuels issues in order to assist and support newly hired tax 
staff get up to speed.   Please send names/contact information/qualifications 
to mike@vpcma.com or call 804-282-7534. 

 

Welcome New Member 

Wildco PES 
497 Lendall Lane, Ste. 101 
Fredericksburg, VA  22405 
(540) 237-5014 
Petroleum Equipment Sales & Service 
Greg Natvig - gregnatvig@wildcopes.com 
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